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NSPD14A - Accident Support Scheme
NSFA has a Player Accident Support Policy via FNSW with JLT Sport being the appointed Broker. QBE Insurance is the insurance company. This policy is NOT to be viewed as a “private” health insurance, but does offer some limited assistance in many costs.

When a player has to be transported from the field of play by ambulance, the cost is borne by the player or the parent/guardian. Neither the NSFA, nor its affiliates bear any responsibility for the payment of ambulance bills. QBE may pay up to 75% of an ambulance bill providing the correct procedures have been followed.
If making an insurance claim the following must be adhered to:-

· Claims are to be sent straight to QBE.
· Claim should be completed and lodged within 90 days of the incident.

· All further contact must be with QBE following their provision of case number to the player.

